
Student and Welfare Division

University of Vavuniya

28.03.2023

To all the internal undergraduate students

NOTICE: EXTENDING THE DEADLINE
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TO SUBMIT APPLICATIONS FOR VC

FUND

Please be informed that the deadline for
subrnitting the applications for VC Fund

has been extended upto 02.05.2023 in
view of the present situation in the
university.
Thank you

With regards J,- .--- |wl
R.Jeyakumar

Deputy Registrar

Cc: Vice Chancellor

Registrar

Deans of Faculties


